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SUSTAINABILITY IN YEAR 4
Over the last few weeks Year 4 have been learning about what sustainability is and
the practical ways we can care of the environment. We have learnt things
like reducing waste, recycling, and saving energy. Year 4 have also learned about reusing things
instead of throwing them away, which is helping them for their design projects they will be
completing over the next few weeks. This project will make year 4 look at rubbish in a different
light, repurposing things that may have once been seen as rubbish and thrown into landfill. 

By learning these things, we now have a better understanding of how our actions can help the
environment and make a difference in our communities. We are becoming champions for taking
care of God’s creation and encouraging others to do the same.
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Mr Kieran Aggett
Junior School Teacher - Year 4 Year Leader
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